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Subject Library Bulletin, July 5, 2006, Number 1549

OPPORTUNITY TO UPDATE SYSTEMS TECHNOLOGY :

Received in the mail from LILRC is a form to register for three workshops

(1) Workstation, Server, and Network Security, July 25

(2) Open Source Software, Aug. 29

(3) Building, Configuring, and Running an Open Source Web Services Enabled Server, Sept. 19

Each workshop requires payment of $25, however if all three are taken (can be by different staff) the cost
is $60.00.

Each workshop runs from 9:30 am - 12:30 pm at the Farmingdale Public Library.

The registration forms are in Director's Office and need to be submitted with check payment to LILRC.

STAFF SYMPATHY:

We are sorry to hear that Joanne Cicerello's mother died on Sunday, July 2nd after being ill. The service
planned is a private one for family members. A card, in a folder on Maryanne's counter, is available to be
signed. It will be mailed at the beginning of next week.



